
Nick Fish, Commissioner 
Michael Stuhr, P.E., Administrator 
 
1120 SW 5th Avenue, Room 600 

Portland, Oregon 97204-1926 

Information: 503-823-7404 

www.portlandoregon.gov/water 

 

 

In compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act and Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act, it is the policy of the City of Portland that no 

person shall be denied the benefits of or be subjected to discrimination in any City program, service, or activity on the grounds of race, color, 

national origin, or disability.  To help ensure equal access to City programs, services and activities, the City will provide reasonable translation 

and interpretation services, and will reasonably modify policies/procedures and provide auxiliary aids/services/alternative formats to persons with 

disabilities. Please notify us in advance of scheduled events if accommodations or translations are needed. To make requests, file complaints, or 

for additional information, please contact Water Bureau Public Information at 503-823-7404, use City TTY 503-823-6868, or use Oregon Relay 

Service: 711 or visit the City’s Civil Rights Title VI & ADA Title II website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
 

For Immediate Release 

March 30, 2017 

 

NW Saltzman Road Water Main 

Replacement Project 

A contractor for the Portland Water Bureau will begin installing 
1,570 feet of new water main along Northwest Saltzman Road on 
April 3. The project will take approximately 90 days. 

This project will replace the leaking two-inch galvanized water main 

with a two-inch high-density polyethylene pipe to strengthen the 

water supply system for the area. 

 

As the road is very narrow, NW Saltzman Road–including the Forest 

Park Lower Saltzman Trailhead–will be closed to all motor vehicles, 

pedestrians, and cyclists except resident traffic during construction hours, from 7 a.m. 

to 6 p.m., Monday through Friday. 

 

Alternative trailheads include Maple Trail, Leif Erickson Drive, and Wildwood Trail.  

 

For more information on the project, visit 

www.portlandoregon.gov/water/nwsaltzman. 

 

 

For more information, contact  
Public Information at 503-823-8064 
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